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Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

High Close, Wiltshire Road,
Wokingham, Berks.

3lst October, 1930,
Dear 3irs,
I duly received your letter of the 25th instant

res;ecting the non-propelled Pontoon Barge "JAMES ROCKBREAKER
V11" and in reply have to say that you should charge a
suitable fee for the installation of the rockbreaking machinery
commensurate with the services rendered.
Such fee would, of course, be additional to the
ordinary Annual Freeboard Survey fee.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,

SOUTHAMPTON .
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